
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Town of Minto has hired The Murray Group to Resurface 

Baseline Road from Highway #89 proceeding north 4 kilometers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

                                                      Highway 89 

 

 

 

Work will commence on June 6th and should be completed by July 

15th.  Expect Delays 

 

Should you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact the 

Town of Minto 

 

Mike McIsaac 

Roads Foreman 

519-338-2511  x 234 


